
I want to state my support for SB649. I believe it is the right of every consumer to have all the 

information possible about the products we consume so that we can make truly informed choices. This 

is especially important when it comes to pharmaceutical products as we use these products to treat and 

prevent illnesses and they can and do have effects on our bodies.  

Thank you, 

Ana L. 

Portland OR 

 


